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Welcome to the July BESST update for Governors! 

Wow! The end of the year is coming around so fast! As we approach the summer break, we 

would like to pause to take a minute to say a huge THANK YOU to all governors across 

Buckinghamshire. We know you work tirelessly to support and challenge your schools 

throughout the year, striving to continually improve outcomes for our Buckinghamshire 

children. Your work is essential to the education of our children, and we truly appreciate the 

time and dedication you put in, so T H A N K   Y O U!  

In this month’s edition: A reminder to purchase your governance support and training 

packages for 2022/23, a look ahead to dates for your diary in the autumn term and the 

launch of some useful resources from the NGA.  

 

Governor Hub 

In case you missed it last time, we are pleased to announce that you can now purchase 

annual membership to Governor Hub through BESST at the discounted rate of £145 (excl 

VAT) per board for the academic year 22/23.  We also plan to be able to offer discounted 

access to The Key by September.  



GovernorHub is a secure solution for storing your governing board’s documents, as a well as 

providing a shared calendar for meetings, a library of resources and more. Your bursar or 

headteacher can order your GovernorHub membership via the online shop.  

 

Don’t forget to renew your NGA Membership 

This year, all maintained schools’ governing boards in Bucks have had access to NGA 

standard membership and to over 50 e-learning modules paid for by Buckinghamshire 

Council. Next year, this same level of membership will be subsidised by the council at 50%. 

Discounted memberships at standard and gold level, and access to learning link for 

maintained schools and academies can be purchased through  BESST via the online shop. 

Take a look at this video to learn about how to make the most of your NGA membership: 

National Governance Association | For school governors, trustees & clerks - National Governance 

Association - 16 June 2022 (loom.com) 

 

BESST Governor Training for 22/23 

BESST are growing our training for governors during 22/23 and we will be offering at least 8 

live online evening sessions per half term throughout the year. Training packages can be 

purchased via the online shop, or you can opt for pay as you go.  

The first autumn half term will include a free Governor Priorities Briefing session – ideal for 

helping to set your autumn term agendas; courses for new governors such as an 

introduction to schools’ finance, an introduction to safeguarding and Being Strategic – what 

good governance looks like; as well as courses for more experienced governors, such as 

Strategic Financial Management, Managing Head teachers’ performance and preparing for 

an Ofsted inspection.  

 

Clerking Matters – Final Call to take part in our Survey & Focus 

Groups  

A final reminder that you can complete a short survey to share your views about how BESST 

could support governing boards and governance professionals. We are keen to understand 

the needs of governance professionals and boards in regards support for clerking so that we 

can shape our BESST service offer to the needs of Bucks schools now and in the future. 

Please complete our survey to help us understand your needs: 

 

• Link to survey for Chairs of Governors & Headteachers 

• Link to survey for Governance Professionals (clerks) 

https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/idp/account/login?returnUrl=%2Fidp%2Fconnect%2Fauthorize%2Fcallback%3Fclient_id%3Ds4s-mvc%26response_mode%3Dform_post%26response_type%3Dcode%2520id_token%26scope%3Dopenid%2520mvc_app%2520s4s_api%2520umbraco_api%2520offline_access%26state%3DOpenIdConnect.AuthenticationProperties%253DI65RuS-AEA0BbxQ--3oPzkIZPsjlJojqik1nsWoUi9iJV2ZVkGjOKeLGlHmSd6neFWgLZ-5kxi_sPgdfcFRiJlIw4pqzqJtN0nLgZqo8eXFq7EqBRzDrFh-WDsnm_RTjvPdQ2vCtZ3UUOiAm7Rel2AvbRF_IogPQYJam1i2xOgnGfSY3YiQPUbf0RBAp6zF0Gnz-ryw9L7Tsa1Z40EmjcfC4I5UohOk4iBqA6B8T3vmBYC7Rqco_Pu-dtkhKuIVu%26nonce%3D637868285036068344.OWZhYTNmZTUtOTc5Yy00Y2JmLTlkMTYtMGM0YjY3YTA0NjhjZmMwM2FlMmMtMDIzMi00NWZjLTlkY2ItNWMxNDQ5Mzc3MzRk%26redirect_uri%3Dhttps%253A%252F%252Fcommercial.buckscc.gov.uk%252Fs4s%252Fsignin-oidc-s4s%26acr_values%3DorgId%253A6a0817b0-38bc-4ddb-b088-a4f600b51ae3%26x-client-SKU%3DID_NET451%26x-client-ver%3D5.2.1.0
https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/our-services/besst/governor-support-training/nga-membership-202223/
https://www.loom.com/share/77f3fb4f179a4cebb50556013de6aeae
https://www.loom.com/share/77f3fb4f179a4cebb50556013de6aeae
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uXa5fyie4UiAhh3avs-CoMZaYNzZqPRBnDkKkA0kGlpUODk0Q0dBUVhSNUtaOURKSFhLSkxDV1ZZNi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=uXa5fyie4UiAhh3avs-CoMZaYNzZqPRBnDkKkA0kGlpUNjMyRUE2MkJaMEtNNEQwWTBTTE1RUjU2My4u


 

We will also be running two focus groups before the end of term. Please email 

schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk if you would like to be involved. 

 

School Governance Consultative Board Vacancy 

The closing date to express an interest in the governor representative vacancy for the 

Wycombe area on the School Governance Consultative Board is July 20th. If you are a 

governor, trustee or director of a school in the Wycombe area and would like to know more 

about the role or express an interest in taking on this voluntary post, please email 

schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk by 20th July.  

 

Governor Recruitment 

Have you spotted the Governor Recruitment posts on social media this week from the 

Buckinghamshire Council Careers page? Keep an eye out and do like and share them if you 

see them, especially if you have vacancies on your governing board. 

We have already received enquiries from a number of volunteers, so if your school is looking 

for a co-opted / community governor please email the 

schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk mailbox to see if we have a volunteer we could 

match you up with. Please include the school name, any key skills you are looking for and 

the contact email address and phone number for your chair of governors.  

Dates for your diary 

Internet Safety – Keeping Children Safe in Education – Training for Governors - Thursday 
7th July, 18.30-19.30 (MS Teams) BOOK HERE 

New Governors End of Year Review with the BASG – Tuesday 12th July, 18.30-19.30 (MS 
Teams) BOOK HERE. If you are a relatively new governor, join us for an informal session to 
reflect on your first academic year.  A great opportunity to meet other governors and ask 
questions. 

Autumn Term Corporate Director Briefing – Wednesday 7th September, 19.00-20.30 (MS 
Teams), repeated Friday 9th September 09.30-11.00 at Aylesbury Rugby Club in Weston 
Turville. Invitations will be sent out nearer the time. 

Autumn Term Priorities Briefing with the BASG – Tuesday 13th September, 18.30-19.30 (MS 
Teams). Booking will open soon via the BESST webpage 

mailto:schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
mailto:schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
mailto:schoolgovernance@buckinghamshire.gov.uk
https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/our-services/besst/governor-support-training/besst-governor-training/internet-safety/
https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/our-services/besst/governor-support-training/besst-governor-training/internet-safety/


Useful Resources 

• The NGA have recently released two new resources, likely to be extremely useful to 

many governing boards. You will need to log in to your NGA account to access these: 

o NGA Annual Planner for maintained schools and Academies 

o NGA Policy Review Schedule 

• Support for Ukrainian Families and Young People web page 

 
About BESST 

BESST is the traded school improvement and governor support service from Buckinghamshire 
Council. Led by our experienced team, BESST services will enable school leaders to keep up to date 
and support the implementation of best practice across Buckinghamshire. Our services will continue 
to develop in the coming months based on feedback from school leaders and governors. 
 
Please see BESST online for more details of 
 our training courses and services. 
 
 
 
 

https://www.nga.org.uk/Knowledge-Centre/Governance-structure-roles-and-responsibilities/Roles-and-responsibilities/Essential-resources-for-clerks/Annual-governance-planner.aspx
https://www.nga.org.uk/Knowledge-Centre/Governance-structure-roles-and-responsibilities/Roles-and-responsibilities/Essential-resources-for-clerks/Policy-review-schedule.aspx
https://schoolsweb.buckscc.gov.uk/support-available-for-ukrainian-families-in-buckinghamshire/
https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/our-services/besst/
https://commercial.buckscc.gov.uk/our-services/besst/

